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14 December 1967

Mr. Thomas L. Hughes

The Director of Intelligence and Research
Department of State

Washington, D. C. 20520

Denr Tom:

Enclosed are coples of the main papers we have in
our files on S. 1035, We do not have John Macy's testimony,
but in the file is a copy of the Attorney General's letter to
Senator Ervin. Our analysis is contained in the copy of the
letter to Chairman Rivers of our Subcommittee, and a copy
of this was forwarded in draft by my letter to Mr. Yeagley.
This was replied to by the enclosed letter from Mr. Wozencraft.

Ae 1 mentioned at the meeting today, Len “‘eeker gave
the Secretary a tentative opinion on 30 August 1967, which I
asaume can be obtained from the Department of State.

Please let me know if you want anything more.

Sincerely,

s/

Lawrence R. Houston
General Counsel

‘Enclosures

cc: Legislative Counsel
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14 December 1967

Lieutenant General Joseph F. Carroll
Director
Defense Intelligence Agency
Washington, D C.
Dear Xe:
Enclosed are copies of the important papers in our

files on 8. 1035,

Sincerely,

s/

Lawrence R. Houston
General Counsel

Enclosures

'4: Legislative Counsel
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S. 1035

Tab A. 19 May 1967 letter from the Attorney General
to Senator Sam J. Ervin, Jr.

\

Tab B. 22 September 1967 letter irom CILA General

: Counsel to Assistant Attorney General J. Walter
Yeagley '

Tab C. 25 September 1967 letter from Director of

Central Intelligence to Chairman Rivers - see Tab M

Tab D. - 30 November 1967 letter from Assistant Attorney
General Frank M. Wozencraft to CIA General
Counsel
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Identical letters were sent to the following individuals:

Lieutenant General Marshall 5. Carter
Director, National Security Agency
Fort George G. Meade, Maryland

Dr. Charles H. Reichardt
Director of Intelligence
Atomic Energy Commission
Germantown, Maryland

Mr. William O. Cregar
Special Agent

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, D. C.

Major General William P. Yarborough
Asgsistant Chief of Staff for Intelligence
Department of the Army

Wasghington, D. C.

Rear Admiral Eugene B. Fluckey

Assistant Chief of Naval Operations (Intelligence)
Department of the Navy

Washington, D. C.

Major General Jack E. Thomas
Assistant Chief of Staff for Intelligence
United States Air Force

Washington, D. C.
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